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 Svendborg, 1 October 2014
   
 
 
 
STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 10-2014 
 

 
FTE Automotive has now received approval from the German competition authorities to acquire the remanufacturing production of 
brake calipers from the SBS Group. 
  
Due to the timing of the closing of the transaction, the expectation of a positive Group equity is now 31 October 2014 instead of 30 
September 2014 as announced in the company announcement of 1 September 2014. 
  
The other usual conditions for closing the announced agreement are still expected to be fulfilled and the financial expectations remain 
unchanged. 
 
 
 
Tage Reinert   Carsten Schmidt 
Chairman    CFO 
 
 
 
 
For further details regarding this announcement, please contact Mr. Tage Reinert, mobile: +45 4079 7099, tage.reinert@icloud.com 
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